
 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The theme for this year’s World Book Day was all 

about finding ways to make reading fun.  Reading 

for pleasure is hugely important and research 

continues to show that children who read books 

they enjoy will read more frequently, have wider 

vocabularies and achieve at a higher level 

academically.  Most importantly they are 

immersed into new worlds, ideas, and interesting 

facts through the magical world of books. 

 

World Book Day organisers have commissioned 15 

authors to write books that children can purchase 

for only £1 or for free if they use their World Book 

Day tokens! The tokens were sent home on 

Thursday so do check their book bags.  The special 

WBD £1 books are shown below.  Should your child 

prefer a different book, you can exchange the 

voucher towards the cost.  Children can use their 

vouchers at the Scholastic Book Fair after school 

on Monday 18th, Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 

20th March. 

 
Monday’s World Book Day assembly considered 

activities to promote reading for pleasure, which 

included listening to two authors talking about their 

new books, their love of reading and where they 

like to read.  You can look at some of these film 

clips with your children at home using the following 

link: click here.  A common thread amongst the 

authors was to always carry a book with you in 

case you get the opportunity for a 5-minute read. 

Also, to consider listening to audio books but 

mainly to choose books they want to read, not 

what someone tells them to read. 

 

Sharing books:  We also considered the 

importance of sharing books through book reviews 

and discussions with friends in school.  The children 

particularly enjoyed answering book quizzes.  

Children can get involved with a number of book 

quizzes online so why not try these:  Penguin 

quizzes or Scholastic quizzes. 
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Mystery Reader:  Our mystery reader quiz kept the 

children puzzling over which ‘disguised’ members 

of staff were reading pages from the book ‘Brown 

Bear Brown Bear’.  This even had staff guessing! 

Then on Thursday the children watched the ‘Big 

Reveal’. If you haven’t shared this with your 

children, you still can click on the links below. 

 
Mystery Reader part 1: https://youtu.be/fCAvzSYgY2s 

  

Mystery Reader part 2: https://youtu.be/Fl1JyPdymek 

 

 
David Walliams:  But World Book Day really started   

with a bang on Monday when Key Stage 2 

children were treated to a celebrity visit from 

David Walliams.  The children were kept guessing 

with regard to the identify of their mystery guest 

and they were not disappointed.  They erupted 

with excited applause when David entered the 

hall.  He was absolutely wonderful with the 

children.  He talked about how he had been 

inspired to write his first book ‘The Boy in the Dress’ 

and recounted anecdotes about his elder sister 

who insisted on dressing him up as the baby sister 

she had always wanted!  He enthralled the 

children by reading sections of his books and 

made them laugh when he asked which teachers 

they would nominate to be in his new book the 

‘Worlds nastiest teachers II’.  The children adored 

him and some lucky children went home with a 

signed book after asking interesting questions 

about his life and inspirations as an author.  We 

would like to say a huge thank you to David and 

the Childhood Trust who organized this event for 

our children and donated a David Walliams book 

to every child on World Book Day.  There is a short 

film clip of David and Galiema that you can 

access on our website. David Walliams.   

   

Have a fantastic weekend. Lisa (HoS) 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_hqLJPmFPST6baPqbQsSyFbafQmAx-2H
https://www.penguin.co.uk/search-results?tab=articles&childrensCategory=quizzes
https://www.penguin.co.uk/search-results?tab=articles&childrensCategory=quizzes
https://clubs-kids.scholastic.co.uk/quizzes
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FfCAvzSYgY2s&data=05%7C02%7CLChristiansen%40rotherhithe.southwark.sch.uk%7Caaf9c005a185499b066d08dc39ce3961%7C09b5b07182374c7eb62eefb4ad015edd%7C0%7C0%7C638448805200807422%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ZUBiVSo8RyQweiJ0%2FuU7NcjnRwo9jwYTRMrMqkMMNAM%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FFl1JyPdymek&data=05%7C02%7CLChristiansen%40rotherhithe.southwark.sch.uk%7Caaf9c005a185499b066d08dc39ce3961%7C09b5b07182374c7eb62eefb4ad015edd%7C0%7C0%7C638448805200816799%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W82EDn0yJvaYTrl09T4VshApNZxw6GVkHgDBAscAp34%3D&reserved=0
https://rotherhitheprimary.co.uk/latest-news/


 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Fantastic ‘Thank you’ 

letters written by 

Alexander and Amelia 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

World Book Day just wouldn’t 

be the same without the 

children dressing up as their 

favourite book characters.  

There were seemingly a few 

wicked looking characters 

roaming around, so the 

children had to remember to 

beware! 

 

The School Council were 

given the difficult task of 

selecting the most ‘creative 

costumes’ in each class and 

the winners chose a book 

prize and received a 

certificate in assembly.  What 

a fantastic day! 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 Half Term Break 

Week beginning 

26th February  

Parent’s meetings with 

children with SEND need 

 

LGBTQ+ History week 

28th February Groundwork coffee 

morning for parents 

29th February Inclusion Quality Mark 

Review 

4th March Mock Phonics Tests for year 

1 children 

 

Author visit for KS2 

7th March World Book Day 

12th March  Year 1 & 2 Bedtime Stories 

National Literacy Trust Event 

18th, 19th and 20th 

March  

Scholastic book Fair 

18th March  World Poetry Day 

26th March Easter Bonnet Parade see 

flyer below 

28th March Year 1 Dance performance 

for parents. 

28th March Break up for the Easter 

holidays.  Finish at the 

normal time. 

 Easter Break 

16th April  Children return to school 

STEAM week starts 

17th April  STEAM workshops for 

children 

13th May  Year 6 SATS week starts 

20th May Year 6 Residential trip to 

Hindleap Warren 

 

 

 
David Walliams 

Attendance Matters 

This week’s winners of the 

attendance award. 

 

Thames Class  

 

Whale Class 

 

  

 

96.1% 

 

96.7% 

 Well done and keep it up! 

Please do not book holidays during 

term time! 

 

Pupil:  Adoniyah 

Book: The Breakfast Club Adventures  

The Beast Beyond the Fence                  

Author:  Marcus Rashford     

 

                                                   
 
A twelve-year-old kid named Marcus 

accidently kicks his football over a fence 

and nothing comes back. He then gets a 

note inviting him to join ‘The Breakfast Club 

Investigators’ and uses the opportunity to 

find his football beyond the fence with his 

new friends Stacey, Lise and Asim, who are 

trying to help Marcus get his football back.  

 I think that the book is about friendship and 

new opportunities to work together for a 

special cause, and in the end, he is pulled 

into a great new friendship.  

 

Why not read other books in the Breakfast 

Club adventures series…. 

 

  
 



 

 

 

  

 
 

                                                                                                                                        
 
 
 

Whale  Anaiah-Rae  

Anaiah-Rae has had a great week. She has been trying very hard in 

phonics and has been very focused on her learning. Anaiah-Rae also 

has fantastic behaviour for learning. Well done.   

Octopus  Welsey  

Wesley has made fantastic progress in phonics. Reading familiar texts 

has helped him to develop his fluency and confidence. It’s great to 

hear you read with the same level of enthusiasm each time Wesley. 

Keep it Up!   

Seal  Amarni  

Amarni has worked really hard in both reading and writing this week. He 

is using lots of different reading strategies to read multi-syllabic words. He 

has also worked hard to improve his handwriting and sentence 

composition. Keep it up, Amarni!  

Avon  Jayden F  

For having such a positive attitude and focus on learning and always 

trying his best. Jayden is also a very respectful and kind member of 

Avon class and is always doings acts of kindness, keep it up!  

Eden  Faith  

Faith has shown empathy and kindness towards a fellow classmate. One 

morning, when it was raining, Faith waited for a girl and sheltered her 

with her umbrella without being asked. I am lucky to have her in my 

class as she is an example of an amazing citizen.  

Tyne  Kloe  

Kloe has written an exceptional piece for a playscript. She has used a 

range of language devices and presented her work neatly. I really 

enjoyed reading it. Well done!  

Brent  Ryan   

For his keen interest and great contributions to science lessons. Ryan is 

very knowledgeable about electricity and circuits. He is an electrician in 

the making for sure!  

Lea  Lian  

Lian has been working hard to improve her behaviour for learning. Her 

improved focus and attention are noticeable. This has had a positive 

impact on the quality and presentation of her work. Well done, Lian!  

Thames  Lemar  
For displaying great ambition with his writing of an informal letter in the 

role of an evacuee child during WW2. His writing features well 

considered emotive language as well as factual content of the period.  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 Kloe 

Annabel 

 

Elijah 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, Year 5 and 6 children have been 

Investigating how the brightness of a bulb is 

affected by the voltage or number of cells within 

a circuit. The children planned out their 

experiments and predicted the outcomes. 

They then 

conducted their 

experiments, writing 

up the results 

drawing conclusions 

from what they had 

seen. 



 

 

  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  

You can use your book 



 

 


